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    March 11, 2024 
 
Catherine Fairbairn     DELIVERED VIA EMAIL 
Senior Environmental Assessment Advisor 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
200 SCOTIA CENTRE  5102-50TH AVENUE 
PO BOX 938 
YELLOWKNIFE NT  X1A 2N7 
 
Dear Ms. Fairbairn: 
 
Notice of Proceedings – Transfer of materials relevant to Tłı̧chǫ All Season Road to the 
public register for the Mackenzie Valley Highway (EA1213-02) 
 
The Government of the Northwest Territories acknowledges the Mackenzie Valley 
Environmental Impact Review Board’s (Review Board) proposal to move relevant materials 
from the Tı̧chǫ All Season Road (TASR) Environmental Assessment (EA) onto the public 
registry for the Mackenzie Valley Highway EA.  
 
Should the Review Board or any other party inquire how relevant materials and lessons learned 
from TASR were considered in the development of the MVH Developer’s Assessment Report, 
we welcome the opportunity to respond directly through an Information Request.  
 
Should you have any questions or if you would like further information, please contact me at 
(867) 767-9082 ext. 31035, or by email at Seth_Bohnet@gov.nt.ca. Alternatively, you can reach 
out to Patricia Coyne, Manager MVH Environmental Affairs at (867) 767-9082 ext. 31033, or by 
email at Patricia_Coyne@gov.nt.ca.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Seth Bohnet 
Director, Strategic Infrastructure 
Infrastructure 
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c. JoAnne Deneron 

Chairperson 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 

 
Mark Cliffe-Phillips 
Executive Director 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 

 
Kathy Racher 
Executive Director 
Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board 

  
Paul Dixon 
Executive Director 
Sahtu Land and Water Board 

 
Erin Kelly 
Deputy Minister 
Environment and Climate Change 

 
Steve Loutit 
Deputy Minister 
Infrastructure 
 
Nathen Richea 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Environment and Climate Change 
 
Robert Jenkins 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Infrastructure 
 
Lorraine Seale 
Director 
Environmental and Climate Change 
 
Patricia Coyne 
Manager, Mackenzie Valley Environmental Affairs 
Infrastructure 


